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To:   Market Participants and Other Interested Parties 

Date:   December 9, 2022 

Subject: Update to Stakeholders regarding the AESO’s Proposed Adjusted Metering Practice 

(AMP) 

The Alberta Electric System Operator (AESO) is providing the following update to stakeholders regarding 

the AMP.  

On May 31, 2022, the Commission issued Decision 27047-D01-2022, denying the AESO’s application for 

approval to implement the AMP. On June 30, 2022, the AESO posted on its website and filed in AUC 

Proceeding 27047 a post-disposition letter indicating that: 

- Regardless of the phase-out of DCG Credits, there continues to be a benefit associated with 

implementing the AMP; and 

- The AESO consequently intends to re-file an AMP implementation plan before the end of 2022. 

The AESO can now advise that the AESO will not be re-filing an AMP implementation plan before the end 

of 2022. Instead, the AESO intends to file a further application regarding the AMP on or before March 31, 

2023.  

Prior to the March 2023 filing, the AESO intends to provide stakeholders with additional information in 

support of the AESO’s views about the continued benefit of the AMP, as well as potential options for moving 

forward with the AMP in light of Decision 27047-D01-2022. The AESO will provide stakeholders with details 

regarding this upcoming stakeholder engagement process in January 2023. 

Questions regarding the above may be directed to Tariffdesign@aeso.ca. 
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